
Thank-you... 

 On behalf of the staff and board members we 
would like to thank you for entrusting us with your 
most valuable gifts. We have made many memories 
with your children and hope your experience here 
has been as amazing as your children have been to 

us.!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of the Year Survey 
You will be receiving a link for our end of the year     

survey. This survey is meant as a tool to receive feed-
back from our parents to see if we have fulfilled our  

mission statement and the goals of the preschool.  This 
is also a great time to give us any ideas you have to help 
improve our program.  Please take the time to fill out the 
online survey. It will take only a few moments and we so 

appreciate your cooperation! 

 

Welcome to St. Barnabas Christian Preschool 

Director’s  Newsletter 

M A Y  2 0 2 3  K A T H Y  H E D G E P A T H  

 

 

Y O U R  C A L E N D A R  A T  

A  G L A N C E :  

 

 Field Days: May 

16th & 17th  

 Graduation for the 

4’s: May 18th at 

10:30.  

 EOY Celebration: 

5/18/22: 4-6pm.  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great summer and remember we do 
have openings for 

Summer Camp: 9am-1pm 

June 12th-15th & 

19th-22nd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunscreen Application! 

Please remember to apply sunscreen to your 
child before they come to school.  We are 

not allowed under our license to do so.  
Thank you! 

 

It’s Graduation Time for the 
Children in the 4’s! 

  We celebrate the last day of class with  
graduation from the 4’s. May 18th at 

10:30am in the church. 


